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Thursday 6th June 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2 children, 

As part of our final topic this year, ‘Paws and Claws!’ we are taking the Year 2 children to the Bolderwood Deer 

Sanctuary in The New Forest on Wednesday 10th July 2019. We will be leaving school at 9.30am to travel by coach to 

Bolderwood. All children will need to be at school for 8.40am please. 

Whilst at Bolderwood the children will be taken for a guided walk around the forest, looking for clues about which 

animals may live there and will be taking part in workshops led by New Forest Rangers. We will be back at school by 

the normal time of 3.10pm.  

The contribution for this trip, which includes the cost of the coach, is £6.60 per child. Please pay your contribution via 

the Agora payment system found on our school website and return the completed permission slip by Wednesday 3rd  

July to your class teacher. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions we will have to cancel the trip. 

We are limited to how many adults we can take on this trip so please indicate on the slip below if you would like to 

come along and help and we will draw names from a hat on Wednesday 3rd  July 2019. We will then let you know if 

you have been selected. 

Please also indicate below if you would like a packed lunch to be provided by the school for your child or if you will 

be providing your child’s packed lunch for them. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, a lunch will 

automatically be provided.  

On the day of the trip, your child will also need to bring a cold drink in a named bag, ideally a rucksack. Please do 

remember to provide your child with a non-fizzy drink in addition to their lunch. The children will need to wear long 

trousers and suitable foot wear for walking in a forest. They do not need to wear school uniform. Please send a coat or 

a sun hat, depending on what the weather is like. If it is sunny please put sun cream on your child before they come to 

school. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Semple and Miss Briant  

Year Two Bolderwood trip Wednesday 10th  July 2019. 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to travel by coach to Bolderwood on 

Wednesday 10
th

  July 2019. 

I do/do not wish for my child to be provided with a school packed lunch. 

I can/cannot help on the trip. 

Medical information ____________________________________________________________________________ 

I have paid my child’s contribution of £6.60 for the cost of the trip on Agora. 

Signed _________________________________________ Date ________________________________________ 

Reply slip to class teacher by Wednesday 3rd July  2019 please. 

Somerford Primary School 
Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel  : 01202 485436      Fax : 01202 482359 

Email : office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 
Website : www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs H Frampton 
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